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cru’ Steve and Rochelle Clark
Cru Staff Gather in Milwaukee in July May 2025

As we've shared in previous letters, we are so privileged to be part of raising up
new missionaries who see God build spiritual movements on campus as students
are turning to God and community with other believing students. Cru is all about
changing lives, and we are thrilled that God has called us to be part of it.

Cru’s national staff conference is a time for reconnecting with staff from many
parts of the ministry, spurring us on with inspiring stories of God at work and op-
portunities to engage in ministry partnership. It will develop staff as we hear in-
spiring teaching from God’s word, recharging our souls, encouraging our fresh,
bold efforts to help fulfill the Great Commission in our generation. We want to give
every man, woman and child on this planet the opportunity to hear about Jesus!
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In order for us to attend this 10 day conference, we are trusting the Lord to raise 6000 in special gifts. This includes conference
costs, housing and food, airfare, and other expenses. Would you give a special gift of $100, $200, $300 or another amount to move
us toward our goal? Thanks so much for considering it! You can give securely online at https://give.cru.org/0257817 or mail a
check made out to Cru to us at 4072 Yeats St, Orlando, FL 32828.

. We would like to share some additional ways to give that can be helpful. A gift of appreciated stock provides a
S p ecla l tax deduction and saves you having to pay capital gains tax on it. Or you can give cash, stock and other non-
cash gifts to a donor advised fund and receive the tax deduction immediately, then advise the distribution of
Wa y s to funds when you choose to support Cru or other charities. The Cru Foundation is available to help with these
g ideas and more options for tax-smart giving. They are glad to assist at no charge and without obligation. Call
G ve 800-449-5454 or email info@crufoundation.org or visit crufoundation.org.
We always thank God for you and your partnership in reaching the world for Christ! — Steve & Rochelle




